
As a resident fisherman for over 60 years I’m wanting to see this bill go forward as we all know what a depleted fishery our rivers 
have suffered and the only way to revive the fishing for the future would be just these types of programs!! It’s time to get active now 
as we know how long it actually takes to see results! Please don’t let our fish go on with out our help! They need us! 
Rick Frazier 


